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@

ryan king

From: Jon.Palmer@eastriding.gov.uk

Sent: 06 February 2012 13:20

To: ldf

Cc: helen gregory; Stephen. Hunt@eastriding.gov.uk
Subject: Proposed Changes to Submission Core Strategy

Attachments: Selby Core Strategy - Feb 2012 doc

Selby District Local Development Framework (LDF)
Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Please find attached East Riding of Yorkshire Council's response to the above consultation document.

Kind regards

Jon

Jon Palmer

Strategic Development Team Leader
Forward Planning

Policy, Partnerships and Improvement
East Riding of Yorkshire Council

Tel. 01482 391732
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed.

Please note that the East Riding of Yorkshire Council is able to,
and reserves the right to, monitor e-mail communications passing through
its network.

If you have received this email in error please notify our mail manager
at postmaster(@eastriding.gov.uk.

Whilst every effort has been made to check for viruses in this e-mail

and any attachments, the Council does not warrant that it or they are
free of viruses. If in any doubt then please ask for the hard copy.

*********************************************************************R

09/02/2012



EAST RIDING

OF YORKSHIRE COUNCIL

County Hall Beverley East Riding of Yorkshire HU17 9BA Telephone (01482) 887700
www.eastriding.gov.uk
Kristan Livingston Head of Asset Strategy

Helen Gregory Your Ref:

Policy Team Qur Ref: ER1/6/1

Selby District Council Tel. Direct (01482) 391732

Civic Centre E-Mail: jon.palmer(@easttiding gov.uk
Doncaster Road

Selby Date: 6 February 2012

YO8 9FT

Officer Contact: Jon Palmer MRTPI, Strategic Development Team Leader

Dear Helen

Selby District Local Development Framework
Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy

Thank you for your letter, dated 19 December 2011, consulting East Riding of Yorkshite Council on the
Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy. We welcome oppottunities to wotk on cross
boundary issues, which will help to ensure the authorities prepare complementary Local Plans and fulfil the
requirements of the duty to cooperate.

The Council notes that the Proposed Changes to the Core Strategy include amendments to the scale of housing
in Selby District over the period to 2027 (Policy CP2). We note that additional evidence has been prepared to
inform the level of housing, which has been increased from 440 dwellings per annum to 450 dwellings per
annum, and a revised distribution. This approach is considered to be broadly consistent with the East Riding
of Yorkshire Council’s emerging Core Strategy

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further infortnation.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Hunt
Housing and Spatial Strategy Manager
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Steve Button Director of Policy Partnerships and Impravement



